
From: Grube-Lybarker, Carri <clybarker@scconsumer.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2014 2:05:36 PM
Subject: FW: Letter for Campbell

Attachments: Campbell Reappointment request July 2013.pdf

Hi Katherine,

Please find attached a letter in support of the reappointment of David Campbell, Chairman of the Commission on
Consumer Affairs. Regarding the other two vacancies, per our conversation, we currently do not have an attorney on 
the Commission and their perspectives have been helpful in the past. I'll brainstorm with staff and let you know if we 
think of other professions to recommend.

I hope this information is helpful. Please let me know if you need anything further~

Thanks!
Carri

Carri Grube Lybarker, Esq.
Administrator | SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
P.O. Box 5757 | Columbia, SC 29250-5757
803.734.4297 | 803.734.4229 FAX
www.consumer.sc.gov **Please note new website address**
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